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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_______________________________________________________________      _ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   July 24, 2012 
 
TITLE: Approval of Oro Valley Police Department, Tucson Police Department 

and Pima County Sheriff’s Department Special Duty Program 
Agreements 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:   At the request of the District, the Oro Valley Police Department, 
Tucson Police Department and the Pima County Sheriff’s Department provide police officers 
for law enforcement support, such as when needed for special events taking place at the 
schools within their respective jurisdictions. 
 
The proposed agreements are attached for the Board’s convenience.  The current 
agreements expired on June 30, 2012 or shortly thereafter.  Approval of these agreements 
is necessary to authorize use of Oro Valley Police, Tucson Police and Pima County Sheriff’s 
Departments personnel as needed for the 2012-2013 fiscal year. 
 
Within their respective jurisdictional limits, it is necessary to seek these law enforcement 
units to provide these kinds of special duty police services.  On June 19, 2012, the Board 
approved Sole Source procurement for police services rendered within Pima County and the 
Town of Oro Valley. 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  The administration recommends approval of the attached 
Agreements for the Oro Valley Police Department and the Pima County Sheriff’s 
Department. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                         
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Todd A. Jaeger, Associate to the Superintendent                 Date:  July 23, 2012 
 
 

         
____________________________ 

                                                                                Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

  


